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COMING UP AT DCS: 

Week  8 
Yr 10 Work Experience 
all week  
Monday 23rd November   

 Dubbo Headspace, Yr 8 

Tuesday 24th November  

 Yr 6 into Yr 7 2016, Transi-

tion Day 

 Yr 6 into Yr 7 2016, Parent 

Information Meeting, 
5.30pm, Library  

 Engineers Without Borders, 

Yrs 8, 9 & 11 

 Audiologist Visit  

Wednesday 25th November  

 Yr 11 Interviews  

 Sena Testing 

 Yr 6 Sex Education Talk  

 Final Infants/Primary Home-

work Centre for the Year  

 Duke of Ed, Student Info 

Session, 1pm, Library  
Thursday 26th November  

 Earlybirds/Kinder 2016 

Orientation, full day 

 National Young Leaders 

Day 
Friday, 27th November  

 National Young Leaders 

Day 

 End of Year Scripture As-

sembly, 9am Hall 
 

Week  9 
Infants Intensive Swim-
ming Commence this 
week - all week 
Tuesday 1st December   

 Deb Ball Meeting, 6pm, 

Library 

 Whole School Staffing Day 

“Holidays”, out of uniform  
Wednesday 2nd December   

 Yr 8 Aspire 

 Sena Testing 

 Duke of Ed Registration 

2016 
Thursday 3rd December   

 P&C Meeting/Dinner, Bowl-

ing Club, 7pm  
Friday, 4th December   

 Skate Park, Opening Cere-

mony, 1pm 

Week  10 
Infants Intensive Swim-
ming  - all week  
Tuesday 8th December   

 Award Night, 7pm, Hall 

Team Building, Cooperation & Leadership Day 
On Friday the 13th of November, 15 secondary students experienced a great fun day of learn-
ing together with students from Gulgong High School.  This day involved instruction in First Aid 
skills and training in GPS and UHF radios.  After the two workshops we put our skills to the test 
when small groups went on a 5km walk around Gulgong and some of us were truly challenged! 
After an enjoyable lunch we had some relaxation exercises, to cool down.  Each student re-
ceived a thumb drive with relaxation strategies and water bottle as a souvenir of the day.  
I would like to thank Sue Fuller and her team at Red Hill for organising an excellent day for us 
and Western Student Connections, Dubbo, for sponsoring this worthwhile event.  
Here are some students comments: 
 “I enjoyed the challenge and hope we can go again someday” - Stuart Nelson 
 “It was fun walking around Gulgong and seeing new places that I have never seen be-

fore” - Shanara Martin 
 “I was a really fun day.  It was good because there were lots of interesting things to do.  

The chicken burgers were amazing too!” - Mitchell George 
 “It was a great day and I met new people and we all had fun together” - Jaycob Kelly  
 “I was able to use my leadership skills to guide younger students” - Sarah Eckman-Large  
 “It was a pleasure to take such a lovely group of students and see them represent our 

school so well and develop new skills”  - Mrs Sullivan. 
Well done students, we were very proud of you all.  Mrs Sullivan & Belinda Hogden     



 

 

 

Hello everybody.  The final Year 10 Work Experience takes place this week with all students placed in 

businesses close to home. This program is very good for students as they gain a greater understand-

ing of the pressures and expectations of the work place.  It also allows local employers to interact 

with our students and gain an understanding of the quality, attitude  and work ethic of these fine young people.  Many a 

good vocation has been earnt through work experience. 

Headspace spoke to Year 8 today about the pressures of school and the dangers and impacts of bullying.  Nick and Jess pro-

vided a great workshop which related well to our students because of the personal interest stories which they or their col-

leagues have experienced or witnessed. 

The Yr 6 into 7 transition will take place tomorrow, with year 6 students experiencing the rigours of High School lessons and 

following a timetable, including the expectations of the teachers and the pressures of moving between classrooms and arriv-

ing on time.  We have found that the anxiety and stress students may have on entering high school are instantly alleviated by 

this experience. Parents of these students are also supported through the Information Evening that concludes the day.   Par-

ents‘ anxieties are put to rest very quickly through this information evening which usually concludes with a tour of the sec-

ondary facilities.  

Years 8, 9 and 11 will have a unique talk by some practicing engineers through a program called “Engineers without Bor-

ders”.  Engineering is a profession which deals with planning, designing and solving problems in the work place.   

Yr 5/6 will receive a talk on Sex Education this week. With students needing key information about serious issues, relating to 

body changes  through maturation, forming relationships and possible sexual activity in the future, at a younger age, we 

hope that they will be well informed when difficult decisions need to be made.  These talks are very informative and provide 

current information on a number of very relevant issues impacting on the young people of today.  Difficult questions can be 

answered in a professional way in a controlled environment. 

Yr 11 Interviews will take place on Wednesday between students, Mrs Fergusson (Careers Teacher) and myself.  These are 

designed to assist students to begin focussing on goals and strategies which will assist them to maximise their marks and 

their choices for and beyond the HSC. 

SENA testing is being conducted in the Infants School to assess the numeracy development of students throughout this year. 

It helps teachers to find areas in which students have excelled and areas which still need development . The testing is aug-

mented by the Count Me In Too Numeracy program which teaches students a number of successful strategies to solve nu-

merical problems. This process is supporting students to achieve excellent results in Year 3 NAPLAN and beyond. 

WE have another student-teacher joining us for his Practicum over the next three weeks. His name is Benjamin Bruce, and he 

is working with Mr Kline’s class.  I hope everyone will make Benjamin feel welcome, and support him, so that his experience 

is worthwhile and productive. 

Fifteen SRC students are scheduled to attend the National Young Leaders Conference in Sydney this week. This is a fantastic 

program which allows our students to not only meet like-minded students from other schools, from across the state, but 

also gain well presented information about leadership, achievement, the importance of goal setting, utilising the experience 

of mentors and working with others, from a range of noted Australians including Generals, CEO’s, Celebrities and Sports 

Stars.  Governor General, Sir Peter Cosgrove, round the World sailor, Jessica Watson and Premier, Mike Baird are noted for-

mer speakers at this event. 

Reports are now being reviewed by Executive Teachers and are on track to be delivered to students by the scheduled date. 

Our end of Year Scripture Assembly will take place this Friday and is always a happy, fun-related event revealing our stu-

dents’ connection with the Christian ethos and the values shown to us by Jesus.  Our Scripture teachers always work hard 

with the students to provide a very entertaining assembly. 

Mark Young our Director, once gain complimented us for being an exemplary school. Well done students and staff. Enjoy 

your week! 

Mr Peter Campbell, Principal  



 

Dunedoo Central School  

Award Night  

Dear Parents, Carers, Friends and Family,  
 

You are cordially invited to attend our annual school Award Night, which will take place 

in our school hall on Tuesday, 8th December 2015, commencing at 7.00pm.  
 

Our annual school Award Night is an opportunity to recognise all the students who 

have worked hard throughout the year to maintain a high level of academic achievement, 

as well as success in cultural, sporting and other school events throughout the 2015 

school year. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at Award Night supporting the students of our school. 
 

Peter Campbell, Principal  

 

 

 

Orders are now being taken for the new and exciting 2015 School Magazine. They are $10 

each and will be available for pick up week 10.  
 

Name:________________________________  No: of copies:______@ $10 each.   
 

Total Paid $_______________   

SCRIPTURE CHRISTMAS ASSEMBLY 
Friday 27th November 

9am 

DCS Hall 

All Welcome 



    MERITS 

K Daniel Walker Learning to follow classroom rou-
tines  

K 

K 

Chelsea Gallagher 

Hughie Hogden  

Beautiful handwriting  

Thinking Mathematically  

1 Asha Russell Doing her best always in Reading 
levels.  

1 

1 

Hamish Stanford 

Lachie Gale  

Huge improvement in Reading Levels  

Great work in writing  

2/3 Erica Stuart Excellent results in her end of year 
assessment  

2 

3 

Jordan Stanford  

Thomas Martin 

Great improvement in his reading  

Great improvement in his reading  

3/4 Sophie Kensit Effort and enthusiasm in all areas 3 

3 

Chloe Stanford 

Alexander Patyuk  

A positive attitude  to learning  

Excellent effort in Mathematics  

4/5 Charna Williams  Excellent overall effort across all 
Key Learning Areas 

4 

4 

Fergus Fergusson 

Izaiah Hall  

Excellent results in his English Assessment  

A terrific Creative Writing assessment task  

6 Declan Stanford Taking responsibility of his own 
learning 

6 

6 

Jack Seis 

Shaun Roach  

Mature attitude and responsibility 

Positive approach in all activities  

STUDENT OF THE WEEK  

INFANTS/PRIMARY  

HOMEWORK CENTRE 
This Wednesday (25/11/15) will be the final 

Homework Centre for the year.  

 
 
 
 

 
Parents and Carers are requested to attend the Year 6 into 7 Transition Information evening to be 
held on Tuesday, 24th November 2015, commencing at 5.30pm in our school Library. 
 
This will be a very informal evening, a time to sit and talk about expectations for Year 7 and to an-
swer any questions you or your child may have about entering “Secondary School”.  I will be your 
child’s Year Advisor in 2016, and look forward to meeting with you. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact either myself or the ladies in the front office, should you have any 
questions.  I look forward to seeing all parents and Year 6 students at this time.   Mr Constant  



 

 

 
  If you haven't returned your swimming note please do so ASAP, so Mrs Yeo can 

begin to organise groups for our 2 week Intensive Swimming Program.   Children will 
be getting changed at school at 10.30am and we will talk to the pool at 11.10am.  Children MUST 
have a hat, sandals or thongs to wear to the pool.  A swim shirt or T-shirt to wear in the pool is also 
very important.  

 Welcome to Mr Ben Bruce who will start his Prac Teaching session on Mr Kline’s class on Monday.  
 This is the last Homework Centre for this Year.   A huge thankyou to Mrs Yeo, Mrs Armstrong, Mr 

Kline  and Miss Yeo for giving up their time to supervise this activity.  
 End of Semester Reports will go out to parents at the end of week 9.   
 Mrs M. Abbott, Assistant Principal Infants 

 

Kindergarten:  Welcome to Week 8.  I hope you all enjoyed your weekend. 

In Jolly Phonics this week we are looking at how ‘oa’, ‘o_e’ and ‘ow’ all make the ‘oa’ sound and our 
shared big book is ‘Friends’. 
In Maths, our topics are Using an Equal Arm Balance, Sorting 3D Objects and Reading a Picture Graph 
and in HSIE we are learning about things that  ruin our environment.  Don’t forget swimming starts in 
Week 9—please return all notes and money ASAP. 
Our Earlybirds come for the last time this Thursday and we hope they have enjoyed their first glimpse 
of ‘BIG SCHOOL’.   
Just a reminder Homework Centre finishes this Wednesday, as does homework for Kinder children.  
Home readers will still continue. 
Congratulations to Daniel Walker our student from last week and to Chelsea Gallagher and Hughie 
Hogden.  Mrs E. Yeo 
 

Year 1:  Welcome to Week 8.  This will be our last week of formal work as Swimming commences in 

week 9 and continues through to week 10. 
Our Spelling sound is “aw” as in claw and hawk our blend is “nd” as in land and send.  In Maths we will 
continue to learn about 3D Shapes, Graphs and Chance.   
This is our last homework sheet for the year.  Home Readers will continue for the next 2 weeks.  I would 
like to welcome Crystal Maloney to our class for the week.  She is completing her Year 10 Work Experi-
ence. 
I will be completing some SENA Maths testing with the class on Wednesday.  Mrs Gallagher will take the 
class for the morning. 
Please lets try hard to return all homework sheets this week.  Keep reading and keep smiling. ☺  
Mrs M. Abbott    

 WHOLE SCHOOL STAFFING DAY 
 

TUESDAY 1ST DECEMBER 2015 

Kinder to Year 10 

Theme:  Holidays 

Out of School Uniform  

 



 

 

 

 

Well it’s certainly warmed up now, hasn’t it? With the warmer weather comes the 
timely reminder about bringing a refillable water bottle to school so that students 
can remain hydrated throughout the day. Don’t forget your hat, too.  Last week we 
heard some truly great speeches from our students who put themselves up for nom-
ination for the position of school captain in 2016. Well done to all of you for your 
courage and maturity. This week we have a few changes to the Primary timetable, 
beginning with the Year 6 Transition Day on Tuesday. On Wednesday students from 
Years 5 and 6 will participate in a Personal Development workshop with Women’s Health Nurse, Sarah Norman. 
Notes about this went home with all year 5 and 6 students last Wednesday afternoon. We finish the week off with 
our Scripture Concert, to be held in the school hall on Friday. Don’t forget Primary continue to visit the pool for sport 
on Friday afternoons, and require their swimming gear, hats, towels and entry fee.  

Mrs Georgia Shephard, Assist. Principal Primary 
 
 

Year 2/3:  Hello all,  Year 2/3 welcome Mr Bruce into their classroom for the next three weeks. Mr Bruce is a 2nd 

year prac student studying at the Australian Catholic University and we are looking forward to his time with us. 

The Infants Intensive Swimming Program starts next week and I will be joining in the fun. Don’t forget children need 
to bring their swimmers, a towel, hat, t-shirt and thongs or sandals to walk down to the pool. Cost is $2 each day un-
less they have a season ticket. During the program, Mrs Shephard (Mon) and Miss Yeo (Tues-Fri) will be taking Year 3 
for the middle Literacy session. 

This week’s news topic is ‘Personal News’.   Have a great week.  Mr Ben Kline 
 

Year 3/4:    Hello and welcome to week 8.  This week in Year 3 Maths we will be looking at ‘Division’ and 

‘Problem Solving’. The homework sheet will cover last week’s topic ‘Chance’. 

In writing, we will begin constructing our own draft Reviews and will hopefully be publishing them soon. The focus 
for this week in Grammar is ‘Quoted and Reported Speech’. 

Congratulations to my Student of the Week from last week Sophie Kensit, and to my merit certificate recipients Mia 
Gallagher and Alexander Patyuk.  Enjoy your week,  Miss Yeo ☺ 
 

Year 4/5: Welcome to Week 8 everyone, well done to all the students in the class who received Merit Awards 

last week! Although ACE has finished it is a pleasure to reward those students for their outstanding effort and terrific 
results. The ACE reward days will be happening soon for students who have qualified. P.S - Report marks and com-
ments have been forwarded on to Mrs Shephard and Mr Campbell for final perusals. Stay tuned for the release date 
of end of year reports and our annual Award Night. Have a great week everybody! Cheers, Mr. A Honeysett  

 

Year 6: This is it! We’ve reached the final week for Personal Interest Project presentations and the students con-

tinue to impress me with their passion and knowledge on a wide range of topics – from dinosaurs to BMX riding. I 

have got to know the students, their interests, learning styles and abilities through this process, and it has been such 

a valuable experience.  Mrs Sams has been taking the Year 6 students for English lessons, which complements our 

work in COG’s (Identity). Students are encouraged to look at current affairs topics from multiple perspectives, and 

this has generated great interest and passionate discussions in Mrs Sams’ classroom. Although the end of term is fast 

approaching, I would like to encourage students to continue to do their homework – particularly the reading and 

spelling components. Have a great week everyone.  Mrs Shephard   
 

Year 6 Maths: This week students will only have Maths on Monday and Thursday due to the  Yr 6—7 Orienta-

tion Day on Tuesday and the Personal Development Day on Wednesday. During these lessons we will be working on 
Graphs. There will be no homework this week. Students will bring home their Term 4 Diagnostic test on Thursday. 

Mrs Lane 

This is the last Homework 
Centre for this Year.  A huge 
thankyou to Mrs Yeo, Mrs 

Armstrong, Mr Kline  and Miss 
Yeo for giving up their time to 

supervise this activity.  



 

 

 

 

Year 9/10 Maths—This week year 9 students will be working on Scientific Notation.  

Year 11 General Maths—This week students will begin work on Linear Relationships—Straight Line graphs.  This is the final unit for 

the Preliminary Course.  Please encourage your child to complete their nightly homework. 

Mrs Donna Lane 

Duke of Edinburgh  

Student Information Session  

Years 9, 10 & 11 - 2016 
Final Student Information Session will be held on Wednesday 25th November in the DCS Library 

from 1.00pm—1.25pm,  for all students wanting to undertake this program in 2016.  

Online Registration Day:  for Duke of Ed program 2016 will be held on Wednesday 2nd December, 

1.30pm—3pm, Room 8.   

SECONDARY  

TIMETABLE 

WEEK: 2 

 
Year 7 

Year 7/8 TAS 

Maths 

Food Technology  

Homework Sheet due Thursday    

Party Presentations - Wednesday  

Year 8 Maths  Homework due Thursday   

Year 9 

Year 9/10 

Maths 

 Food Tech 

Maths  

Homework Sheet due Thursday   

Practical & Portfolio Assessment, week 7 

Statistics homework sheet  

Year 10 Maths  Homework Sheet due Thursday  

Year 11 Maths 

Std/Adv English  

Ag 

Homework Sheet due Friday  

Discovery Portfolio & Speech - Wednesday 25/11/15 

Assessment Task - due Friday  

Nakita Martin 24 November  Year 9 
Tristan Brown 27 November  Year 6 
Julia Stuart 28 November  Year 7 

 

Wishing you all a Happy Birthday! 

 

 

 

 

Special Christmas thank you  

Dinner will be held at 7pm on  

Thursday, 3rd December 2015  

at the Dunedoo Bowling Club.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Horticulture – Parks & Gardens Apprenticeship 
Location: Dubbo  
A local business is seeking a highly motivated, committed & reliable 
person to join their Horticulture team. The successful applicant will 
plant and maintain lawns, trees, shrubs, flower/plant beds and 
maintain hard landscaping in gardens and parks. It is essential to 
follow workplace health and safety procedures and necessary to 
attend TAFE on a regular basis to complete a Certificate III qualifi-
cation. 
Essential:  

 C Class Drivers Licence 

 Ability to work in a team environment 

 WHS White Card 

An interest in plants and gardening 
Applications close: 22nd November 2015 
Contact: Rodney or Sharon 
 

Chef Apprenticeship 
Location: Dubbo 
A Dubbo business is looking for a reliable apprentice for their kitch-
en.  You must be willing to work shift work, split shifts and work on 
weekends. You will need to have your own transport or be able to 
get to work easily. Some kitchen experience is preferred. 
Essential Requirements                                       

Keen interest in cooking 
Ability to work under pressure 
Committed to completing the apprenticeship which in-

cludes the TAFE component 
Integrity 
Reliability 
Good team member 

Applications close: 22nd November 2015 
Contact: Rodney or Sharon 
 

Greenkeeping – Sports Turf  
Apprenticeship 
Location: Dubbo 
A local business is seeking a highly motivated, committed & reliable 
person to join their Horticulture team. The successful applicant will 
be carrying out maintenance on local ovals and sporting fixtures 
and will need to follow workplace occupational health and safety 
procedures. You will be growing and maintaining grass as well as 
weed control. It is necessary to attend TAFE on a regular basis to 
complete a Certificate III qualification. A driver’s licence is highly 
desirable. 
Essential Requirements                                       

 Highly motivated 

 Ability to work in a team environment 

 Keen interest in gardening/sports 

 WHS Whitecard 
Applications Close: 22nd November 2015 
Contact: Rodney or Sharon 

Business Traineeship 
Location: Parkes 
A large Parkes retail business is looking for a highly motivated 
Business Trainee to join their team. They require somebody with 
good phone manner, is an excellent team member and extremely 
reliable. This is a Certificate III traineeship for those who do not 
hold equivalent or higher qualifications. School leavers are encour-
aged to apply. 
 
Essential:  

 Good personal presentation 

 Honesty, integrity & commitment 

 Team player with common sense 

 Drivers Licence 

Applications Close: 6th December 2015 
Contact: Kerry or Sharon 

 

For all positions please apply online at: 
www.skillset.com.au 

For enquiries please call 6884 8100 or 
in person at Skillset 

Suite 3/ 207 Brisbane Street, Dubbo  
 

Don’t forget you can ‘Like’ our  
Facebook Careers page to get updated 

jobs as they are listed.  
Just go to: skillset.applyto.co   

 
 

Safer Driver Course  
Skillset Dubbo is running the RMS accredited Safer Driver 
Course for Learner Drivers. The next course in Dubbo will be 
on Saturday 5th December between 9am and 12noon.  
The Safer Driver Course is a combined theoretical and practical 
course for learner drivers under 25 years-old who have completed 
50 log book driving hours. 
The Safer Driver Course involves two modules: 
Module 1:  A three – hour facilitated group discussion on how to 
manage risks on the road. 
 Module 2: A two-hour in-vehicle coaching session with a coach 
and another learner to develop low risk driving strategies. 
Benefits of attending a Safer Drivers Course 
The course aims to provide learner drivers with driving strategies 
such as speed management, gap selection, hazard awareness and 
safe following distances so they are more prepared when they drive 
unsupervised on their provisional licences.  
The course also aims to help identify situations that will put them at 
greater risk of a crash and consider strategies that will help avoid 
them. 
Gaining 20 hours of Log Book Credit 
After completing the Course, a learner will receive 20 hours of cred-
it in their log book, meaning they only need to complete 100 hours 
of supervised driving outside the Course. 
The Course costs $140. Learners who attend the Safer Driver 
Course must bring their learner licence and learner driver log 
book.re is a maximum of 12 participants per course. 

http://www.skillset.com.au
file:///C:/Users/vstuart1/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.IE5/GFYV6VTV/skillset.applyto.co


Chaplain’s Chat 
 

How do you and your family cope with loss and grief? We each seem to have our own unique way of doing this. But, I am 

wondering what helps you to cope? There are many things we grieve about in our lives, and not just the death of a loved one. 

We also grieve when we lose our health, when we move (especially if we were happy previously), when our circumstances 

change (loss of  job, health or mobility). I am aware of a friend who is dealing with loss of licence, which in turn has led to loss 

of job. 
 

Our children often have loss imposed through our actions as parents. We move – often work related – and they have to adapt to 

new school: culture, friends and people; and mourn the loss of their old system. How do we support them?  
 

We have several means available: 

Let them talk about it, what is making them happy and sad at present; 

Ask what they would like to be doing. No, we can’t undo that but how can we work through this together? 

Be supportive – let their class/year teacher know there is an issue so it can be monitored at school, and communication estab-

lished to support your child. Children often ‘act out’ to draw attention to their emotional pain. 

Our young people haven’t always got the words at their disposal to tell us that a feeling is ‘not right’ in their world – especially 

if it is. “I know I should be happy, but I feel so alone” is often accompanied by a sense of guilt because mum/dad/others 

are so happy at this change. 

Children grieve when illness attacks their family. Not their own illness, but a parent or sick sibling upsets the balance and ush-

ers in more change. This is often complicated by feeling guilty about their reaction. 
 

Other signs may be a change in their attitude to school, where once they couldn’t get there quick enough, now they long to stay 

away; “It’s not a happy place any more since my friend left” may indicate the issue. 
 

Love your child. Accept what is going on as their reality. If you are really concerned about changed behaviour or anxiety, talk 

with the doctor and the class teacher. 
 

Our children are our future. Parenting didn’t come with a handbook – well, not in my experience – but I sometimes felt and still 

feel as if they had access to one in the womb which adults and parents are expected to know intuitively. We aren’t perfect peo-

ple, we are however people who strive to do our best for our children. 
 

Have a happy week, 
 

Beth Bowman 
Chaplain 

 

 

 

Welcome to Week 8 in the Library.  This is the last official week for borrowing in 2015.  Students are encouraged 

to return their books so we can plan our shelving needs for next year.  On December 1st, Christmas books will be 

available for in-class use.  Teachers are welcome to borrow books for their students to read throughout the day.  

The last Scholastic Book Order will be placed on Monday November 30th.  Any purchases will be delivered by the 

end of Week 10.  Thank you for all of your fantastic borrowing this year.  The library will continue to be open 

most lunchtimes for students to read, play games and use computers.  Mrs E. Abbott  

CANTEEN NEWS 
 Hello for Week 8! 
 Don’t forget our Thank you/Christmas afternoon tea on Monday  7th Decem-
 ber at 2pm.  I would love to see all of my volunteers and anyone consider-
 ing volunteering. 
 If you could also remind your Infants and Primary children that drinks ordered 
 on a lunch order needs to be personally collected from the Canteen to en-
 sure that they get it. 
 Thanks to Jessie and Annette for your help last week.  Thanks Jenny  

CANTEEN ROSTER   

23/11 Jessie 

24/11 Janice  

25/11 Jessie 

26/11 Annette 

27/11 Annette 



 

CWA Dunedoo welcomes everyone to come along to the Dunedoo Bowling Club… 

Learn some facts about organ and tissue donation and about Australia’s National Regis-

ter – nobody is too old to donate. 
 

Did you know that identifying your donor status on your NSW Drivers Licence is no longer 

going to be an option? 
 

Have you considered being on Australia’s National Register? 
 

Guest speakers/ Information packages/ nibbles on arrival. 
 

When: Thursday 26 November 2015 @ 7.00pm 
 

Where: Dunedoo Bowling Club 
 

Contact:  CWA President Dunedoo, Joy Beames 0428 751 173 

Leadville’s 80th Birthday  
Market Day 

Saturday 28th November 2015 

10am to 2pm 
BBQ Lunch, Lorraine Lea Linen, Wooden Toys Jigsaw & Birds, 

Cutting Cake 1pm, Rory’s Massage, Coolah Country Patchwork,  

Chalkies Coona, Tupperware, Coona Nursery, KB Handbags & 

Wallets, Fashion Parade, Arbonne Cosmetics, Maggie Me Crafts, 

Quilt & Memorabilia Display, Chocolate Wheel & Jumping Castle  



 

  Dunedoo Preschool’s 

 Ladies Afternoon 
Monday 23 November 2015 - 3pm to 5.30pm  

Jewellery by Margot Rees, Ultimo Lingerie with Pam Bowman, Gifts and Clothing by Country 

Elegance Giftware, Annette Piper Handcrafted Jewellery, KB Handbags & Soy Candles 

Afternoon Tea kindly donated by The CWA 

Come along for a browse, a chat and light refreshments.  

All enquires 63751133 

Will be held on Tuesday,  

1st December,  

6pm in the DCS Library. 

Can all Debs, Partners and Parents 
please attend.   Please contact Lisa 
Christensen, 0428 75 1284 if you 

have any queries.  

PREMIER’S ANZAC AMBASSADORS PROGRAM 
I’d like to welcome young people across the electorate to enter this year’s Premier’s ANZAC Ambassadors Pro-
gram for an opportunity to walk in the footsteps of heroes.  The program, which is sponsored by Clubs NSW, is 
open to all young people aged between 16 and 17 across NSW and the successful six applicants will retrace 
the steps of Australian soldiers across Athens, Lemnos, Crete, Paris, Ieper and the Somme in April 2016.  The 
program is a fantastic opportunity for young people from Barwon to put into writing why they believe the Cen-
tenary of Anzac is important for modern Australia.  The Hon Natasha Maclaren-Jones, Major General Warren 
Glenny and former Premier Nathan Rees will judge this year’s essays.  Entries are now open and can be sub-
mitted via email to anzacambassadors@clubsnsw.com.au until 5pm Friday 18 December 2015. Terms and 
conditions can be found at www.clubsnsw.com.au/Anzacambassador. 

Swimming Club News  
 Time Trials are back to normal this 

week, 6pm on Thursday night.  Please 
remember to enter your name on the 
board and the stroke.   

  Meeting will be held this Thursday, 
following Time Trials.  

 Training Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday from 3.30pm.  

 Please save the date:  Dunedoo 
Swimming Carnival will be held on 
Saturday 19th December.   

mailto:anzacambassadors@clubsnsw.com.au
http://www.clubsnsw.com.au/Anzacambassador

